
D1006 PARTRIDGE MEAD, BANSTEAD 
PROPOSED SCHOOL KEEP CLEAR MARKINGS AND PARKING 

RESTRICTIONS 
STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING 

TO MAKE THE ORDER 

It is proposed to implement new Parking Restrictions on Partridge Mead, as part of a 
road safety scheme to improve pedestrian accessibility for children and families 
walking, cycling or wheeling to Warren Mead Infant and Primary School.  

School Keep Clear Markings  

These restrictions prevent vehicles from parking on school entrance markings 
between Monday to Friday (8.15am – 4.30pm) 

They are intended to help manage the highway network around the school entrance 
and improve road safety for pedestrians. 

Parking Restrictions 

(i)To extend the existing double yellow lines by 9m along the west side of Park Wood 
Road junction with Partridge Mead.  
(ii) Extend the existing double yellow lines by 48m along the southbound side of 
Partridge Mead.  

These parking restrictions are to be extended to prevent vehicles parking near to the 
new uncontrolled crossings, thus improving sightlines and safety for pedestrians.  
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